
Friday 29th April 2022 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
 

It has been great to welcome back the pupils after the Easter 

holidays.  We have been really impressed with their positive 

attitudes to learning this week and the quality of work being 

produced by pupils in all year groups. 

Please can I remind parents that the yellow lines outside of 

school are to be kept clear of cars and should not be used for 

parking. There are still cars parking on these and blocking the 

crossing points near the school gates which makes it unsafe 

for families crossing the road. The yellow lines are there for the 

safety of all pupils and parents, so we appreciate your support 

in not parking on them.  

Donôt forget that it is May Day on Monday 2nd May 2022 so 

school will be closed.  We look forward to seeing the pupils 

back on Tuesday 3rd May 2022. 

 

Miss Pitts, 

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School - 92.92% 

EYFS/KS1  

2KR 98.10% 

KS2  

6ES 99.21% Important Information 

School times: 8.55am - 3.30pm 

Thursdays: 8.55am - 1.45pm 

Gates open at 8.35am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

¶ Red Door - Reception 

¶ Green Door - Year 1/2 

¶ Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TW 

¶ White Door - 4TH 

¶ Blue Door - Year 5/6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Lunch menu online 

 

The new lunch menu for this term 

can be found on the school web-

site: 
https://griffinprimaryschool.org.uk/lunch-

menu/ 

Reading Corner 

Mrs Mitchell had the great pleasure of listening to SF Said talk about what inspired him as a 
reader.  Aged 3, he knew he would love reading after hearing his parents read 'The Cat in the 
Hat' by Dr Seuss. He quite rightly said that books change lives forever!  He is a huge Star Wars 
fan and was spellbound and mesmerised by teachers reading out loud when he was at 
school.  He is the author of Varjak Paw, The Outlaw Varjak Paw, Phoenix, and his new book 
Tyger is out later this year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next Griffin Book Swap is Thursday 5
th

 May - remember to bring a book to swap!  

May Bank Holiday 

 

School will be closed on 

Monday 2nd May due to 

May Bank Holiday. 

After School         

Activities 

These are the after-school 

clubs which will be running 

in the Summer Term. 

Monday 

Year 1 and 2 Choir 

Year 1 and 2 Art Club 

Year 3 and 4 Choir 

Year 3 and 4 Football 

Year 4 and 5 Lego 

 

Tuesday 

Year 2 Gymnastics 

(Summer 2 only) 

 

Wednesday 

Year 5 and 6 Football 

Year 2 and 3 Gardening 

Year 5 and 6 Computing 

 

The clubs take place from 

3.30 until 4.30pm. 

 

If your child would like a 

place at one of the clubs, 

please contact the school 

office on 794122. 

Pre-loved school uniform 

We will be starting to sell pre-loved uniform on a  

Thursday after school and a Friday morning from     

today.   

Each item costs 50p and will be sold outside the main 

office door at home time on a Thursday and before 

school on a Friday.  Items are available on a first come, 

first served basis. 

We hope that you will find this useful.  


